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Research Analysis 

 

SB 684 allows the Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation, the Oklahoma Bureau 

of Narcotics and Dangerous Drugs, the Oklahoma Highway Patrol and the Oklahoma Alcoholic 

Beverage Laws Enforcement  Commission to enter into interagency transfers among 

commissioned law enforcement officers.  No transfer can be for a period of two years or 

less and the temporary assignment period shall not exceed five years in length. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure authorizes the State Bureau of Investigation, the Bureau of Narcotics and 

Dangerous Drugs, the Highway Patrol, and the Alcoholic Beverage Laws Enforcement 

Commission to enter into interagency agreements for the temporary transfer of commissioned 

law enforcement officers among the agencies. Such agreements shall be bilateral. 

 

Upon review, no direct impact to state revenues or expenditures is anticipated from passage of 

the measure. The measure contains permissive language. House staff expects any costs 

associated with the transfer of officers to be addressed in memoranda of understanding between 

agencies and such transfers to occur within existing budget resources of agencies.   

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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